
Fortnightly Class 4 Newsletter 

06/12/24 

Your child’s learning is a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 

telephone the school office, come and see us or contact your child’s teacher via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Contact Details 
Mrs Griffin 

l.griffin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

Monday 9th December – Mystery Book Sale £1 

Wednesday 11th December -KS1 Nativity Performance 

Monday 16th December – KS2 Christmas Performance 2pm & 

6pm 

Tuesday 17th December – Class 4 to bring packed lunches (as 

it’s KS1 Christmas Party day) 

Friday 20th December – School finishes at 2pm. 

Certificate Winners 
Week 4: 

Christian Value – Gracie 

For: Challenging herself in maths 

this week. 

Curriculum Award – Rhema 

For: Always going the extra mile! 

Star Writer – Ebony 

For: A fantastic diary entry as 

Mary from the Secret Garden. 
Week 5: 

Christian Value – Georgia P 

For: Showing amazing compassion 

to your peers both inside the 

classroom and on the playground. 

Curriculum Award – George 

For: Fantastic work in Science. 

Star Writer – Yana 

For: using some fantastic 

figurative language in your 

description of The Secret Garden. 
Week 6: 

Christian Value – Isla 

For: Bringing peace into our 

classroom and always shining her 

light brightly.  

Curriculum Award – Wiktoria  

For: Trying your best in every 

lesson and always going the extra 

mile! 

Star Writer – Henry 

For: Writing some amazing 

persuasive blurbs for our mystery 

books! 
 

Class News 
 

We have had a lovely few weeks in Class 4, I can’t believe how it 

has flown by! The children have been working hard, as always! In 

maths, we have been looking at multiplication tables and division 

– ask your child to sing their 6,9 and 7x tables. In English, we 

have been continuing our work on the classic tale; The Secret 

Garden. Class 4 have also been creating “mystery books” to sell 

at a book sale next Monday, to raise money to support Hamza. In 

Science, we have been continuing our investigations into sound 

and how sound can be muffled to make it louder or quieter. In 

history, we have been focussing on comparing the life of a Viking 

to both our lives in 2024, as well as life in Ancient Greece. 

Preparations are well under way for our Christmas performance 

and I know the children are very excited! They are sounding 

beautiful; we can’t wait for you to hear them. Please make a note 

of the dates above, this time of the year is incredibly busy! 

Mrs Griffin 😊  

Important Notice 

Please familiarise yourself with the content that your child is 

accessing at home. It has come to our attention that some 

children have their own TikTok accounts.  

I have sent home a parent/guardian safety sheet to 

support you with this. Thank you. 
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